
O:\2023-2024\Leadership\P Casey\Y12 welcome1.doc  

 

Bishop Ullathorne Catholic School  
Leasowes Avenue, Coventry, CV3 6BH 
Telephone:  024 7641 4515 
admin@bishopullathorne.co.uk 

www.bishopullathorne.co.uk 
 

Headteacher: Mr C Billings 
 

 
Friday 8 September 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear parent/ carer 

 
Welcome to Sixth Form 
 
We are delighted to welcome our new Year 12 this week. I am sure your child has talked to you 
about their start of term. 
 
Everything you may want to know can be found in our Year 12 Parent Guide. This can be found in 
our Sixth Form section here: https://www.bishopullathorne.co.uk/post-16/sixth-form and by scrolling 
to the bottom of the page. 
 
A Level studying is a big jump from GCSE. However, there is a great deal of support available. Our 
first progress report will be sent home at the end of November. 
 
If you have any particular issues, not detailed in the Parent Guide, that you would like to discuss, a 
15 minute appointment can be made with a member of the Sixth Form team. We will be available 
on Thursday 12 October between 3.30 and 5.30pm to meet with you. Please email me at 
p.casey@bishopullathorne.co.uk before Friday 29 September if you require an appointment. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs P Casey 
Assistant Headteacher  
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